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Susan Garber
Lisa Kawata [lisakawata(a)gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, July 11, 2015 9:18 PM
To: CouncilMail

I am shocked at your decision to table Susan's appointment. She is a woman of integrity and cares
deeply for the community. Your inaction does appear a spiteful act as observed by The Baltimore Sun.
What explanation can you give?
Lisa Kawata
9418 Madison Ave.
North Laurel
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